
 

 

Campus Updates: December 

MAST@FIU is Top of the class! 

Congratulations to Mark Yen who was recognized in the top 20 students of over 530 who submitted an 
entry for the “Hour of Code.”   The technology classes of MAST @ FIU all participated in Computer 
Science Education Week’s “hour of code” to learn basic computer programming.   For more information 
on this program, please follow this link: http://csedweek.org/educate/hoc     

 

MAST @ FIU tested as one of the top schools for our 
region across all Fall Interim Assessment indicators.  In 
the areas of Reading, Mathematics and Biology, our 
students consistently outperformed the average scores 
for the district.   Congratulations to all of our students 
on a job well done!    

 

 

 

 

MAST @ FIU in the News!    

Click on the link to see two great examples of why we are 
so proud of our students:  
http://miami.cbslocal.com/latest-
videos/?autoStart=true&topVideoCatNo=default&clipId=
9660485   Student Government president Saad Masud 
and Historian, Reunie Faustin, proudly represented our 
school in a CBS news interview on magnet programs.  

 

HPS:  If your child has not completed Honors Physical 
Science, they should log into FVS.net and sign into the 
class.   Letters went home on December 17, 2013. 

 

Welcome 

Welcome Mr. Arthur Larralde!  Mr. Larralde will be teaching Social Studies and Critical Thinking.  Please 
see the attached lessons which should be completed over winter break. 

http://csedweek.org/educate/hoc
http://miami.cbslocal.com/latest-videos/?autoStart=true&topVideoCatNo=default&clipId=9660485
http://miami.cbslocal.com/latest-videos/?autoStart=true&topVideoCatNo=default&clipId=9660485
http://miami.cbslocal.com/latest-videos/?autoStart=true&topVideoCatNo=default&clipId=9660485


BGM Bowl: 

We had a great time this Friday 
with the first annual Blue and 
Gold Manta Bowl!  The 
students enjoyed several 
games and found a tied score 
after the volleyball and 
basketball finals.    Special 
thanks to our parents who 
helped to set up and supervise 
the games, and provided 
assistance throughout the day:  
Ms. Marilyn Rivera, Ms. 
Helene Shillington, and Ms. 
Jessica Zirulnikoff.  Special 

thanks to Coach Barry Robinson for volunteering his afternoon to referee the games.   


